
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Commissioners: 

 

A fire caused substantial damage to the property at 16511 W 87th Street South, Clearwater, Kansas, which is in the 

unincorporated area of Sedgwick County.  The damage resulted in a total loss and Sedgwick County has received 15 

percent of the insurance proceeds, pursuant to state law and local building code provisions.  It is my belief that said 

property is unsafe and dangerous. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Tom Stolz 

 


